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From: Foster, James H
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 5:37 PM
To: rajones@islandpacket.com
Cc: Staton, Jennifer A
Subject: FOIA response
Attachments: Invoices_Redacted.pdf

October 8, 2019 
 
Rachel Jones 
The Island Packet/Beaufort Gazette 
 
Dear Ms. Jones: 
 
Attached is the school district’s revised response to your Freedom of Information Act request for “any and all invoices 
between White & Story LLC and/or Andrea White and the school district from May 1, 2019 to present.”  As I mentioned 
during our recent telephone conversation, we discovered after our initial response that some of the material we 
provided might have contained incorrect information.  The invoiced amounts in this e-mail’s attachment have all been 
approved for payment. 
   
Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you should need additional information. 
 
Jim Foster 
Director of Communications 
Beaufort County School District 
843-322-2432 (office) 
843-441-1560 (mobile) 
843-322-2330 (fax) 
jim.foster@beaufort.k12.sc.us 
 
 


